Special Meeting
Budget Workshop |
September 18, 2020
A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, September 18,
2020, at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine and
Albert Burick, Ill, present. Also present was Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine.
Present at the Meeting:

Judy Martwinski

The purpose of the meeting was for the Presentation and Discussion of the Proposed 2020 General Fund
Receipts, Fire Tax Fund Receipts and Liquid Fuels Fund Receipts.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

The supervisors reviewed and discussed the Proposed 2020 General Fund Budget Receipts, Fire Tax Fund
Receipts and Liquid Fuels Fund Receipts.

Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 10:53 a.m.



